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Use of Licensed Master Plumber Seal in Lieu of Notarization 

Since August 1, 1985, all documents filed with the Department by a Licensed 
Master Plumber have required the stamp of the Licensed Master Plumber's 
seal as well as the plumber's signature. 

Prior to August 1, 1985, such documents required notarization. However, 
the Master Plumber's seal obviates the need for notarization. Therefore, 
documents filed with the Department by the Licensed Master Plumber which 
bear the stamp of the plumber's seal and the plumber's signature do not 
require notarization. 

SO:ym 
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